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Dear legislators,  

 

I am in farm Bureau. I am writing you in complete opposition to this bill. This is a huge 

mistake and is wrong. Banning diesel fuel is one of the worst decisions you could 

make. And will only hurt you, your citizens, businesses and drive up the cost of 

everything on the state  

 

Everything in every store is trucked in. And all food fiber and fuel that is grown and 

made relies on farmers and ranchers  

 

Do not ban diesel fuel 

 

Farm bureau member  

 

Paul La Follette 


